
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Dates for your diary 

Monday 16th December 
School Disco- Reception 4-5pm 

Year 1&2 5.15-6.15pm 

Wednesday 18th December 
Christmas performance in the church 2pm 

Thursday 19th December 
Christmas performance in the church 

Children dropped off at school at 4.45pm 
and the service starts in the church at 

5.15pm. 

Friday 20th December 
Break up for Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 7th January 2025 
Back to school 

Wednesday 22nd January 
Year 2 Reading café at 1.30pm 

Tuesday 28th January 
Year 1 Reading café at 1.30pm 

Spring term parent evenings: 
Tuesday 18th March 

3.30-6pm 
Thursday 27th March 

3.30-5.30pm 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

                   Pearl Class-92% 

                   Ruby Class- 89%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond Class- 90%  

               Sapphire Class- 94% 

Emerald Class- 89% 

                 Topaz Class- 93% 

Sadly, none of our classes achieved 95% or 

above for attendance this week. Let’s try hard 

together to achieve 95% or above next week. 

Our school target is 95%. 

 

Headteacher award: 

Nursery: Ettie 

Reception: Harry and Emilia 

Year 1: Leon and Elowyn 

Year 2: Edie and Seb 

Staff: Miss Webster 

Well done! 

Maths Whizz Class winner: 

Diamond Class 

Special shout out to….Teddy A, Daniil, Edward, Ellena 

Lunchtime award: Winning class: 

 Emerald Class 

Wow, what a super Christmas fair! We managed 

to raise £2100.00 

This shall be used towards school visits throughout the 

year, enabling the parental contributions to be lower. 

We are proud of the opportunities that we can offer our 

children and the resources that they have, our 

fundraising efforts enable this. Due to the current 

climate school budgets are at an all-time low. 

 

We would like to congratulate Mrs A 

Ulph who has been appointed as Ruby 

class Teaching Assistant. 

 

Thank you to Mr and Mrs Walker for a 

fantastic choir on tour yesterday. The 

children did a stunning job and performed in 

3 places. This was a busy morning. Due to 

wanting our children to access their 

curriculum we needed to do this in one 

morning session. Thank you to the 

volunteers, Mrs Fenn and Mrs Cole for 

accompanying the choir. 

 


